
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
BIG RIDEAU LAKE RD 

 
LOCATION: BIG RIDEAU LAKE RD 
 
TIMELINE: Work to begin the week of July 8th, and be completed by the end 
of July 
 
 
The Township of Rideau Lakes will be replacing culverts and tight blading on Big 
Rideau Lake Rd. Work is to begin work the week of July 8th and is tentatively 
scheduled to be completed by the end of July.   
 
Big Rideau Lake Rd will remain open but expect delays. If you are able to take 
an alternate route, please do so.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Dan Chant, Manager of 
Roads and Drainage, at 613-928-2251 ext. 227, or by email at 
dchant@rideaulakes.ca.  
 
 
 
 
 

 


